
 

 

 
         Date: 25 Nov 2022 
 
 
 

 

We would like to cordially invite you to join a brilliant PTA-funded online cyber safety session. Our 
PTA has kindly agreed to draw on the very well respected expertise of Susan McLean, who has 
worked with ESF on multiple occasions to build our understanding and practices around cyber 
safety. You may find the qualifications of Ms McLean below: 

The details are as follows: 

Date: 7th December, 2022 

Time: 5pm 

Zoom Link: 

https://zoom.us/j/94835813181 

 or 

Meeting ID: 948 3581 3181 

No password 

  

There is no need to sign up for the talk, just connect via the Zoom link.  

  

Warm regards, 

Jamie Schmitz 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/zoom.us?p=eyJzIjoiN1dlcC1hYjFoOG5FTm0wQkIyc2lkT1d3NENBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3pvb20udXNcXFwvalxcXC85NDgzNTgxMzE4MVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjAwYmMzYjUyYWJmMjRjZTY4YzYzOGU0OTI4NDIxMWExXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiMDJjNmRlNGYzZWFhNzY5YWJjOTkwZWM4YWY0ODhkYjZmNWUyMzdkMFwiXX0ifQ

